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Thank you, Mrs. Lilly! 

Joining Our Sisterhood! 

The Alpha Eta chapter welcomed an awesome pledge class of 89 new 

Phis in August! The alum chapter served dinner on August 20 to the 

chapter and helped coordinate food and drinks throughout recruitment. 

A special thank you to everyone who worked behind the scenes to 

make this recruitment such a resounding success! The theme for Bid 

Day was “Pink, White and Mu” and included a celebration at the 

beautiful home of Darlene Daigrepont. LIOB!  

After a 49-year career at the 

Phi Mu house, our beloved 

“Mrs. Lilly” Woodland retired 

this fall, with a reception 

attended by Phi Mus from all 

ages and decades who came 

to wish Mrs. Lilly well and to 

say, “thank you” for her many 

years of service. Hats off to 

June Byrd for planning a 

special celebration for this 

iconic lady!  
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Phi Reception  
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“To Keep Forever Sacred the Memory 

of Those We Have Loved and Lost”   

Judith Anding Howell, Alpha Eta 

Connie Tucker, Alpha Eta 

 

 

Tour of LSU’s Ag Incubator  

Gaye Sandoz explained how the food incubator helps entrepreneurs 

develop their food ventures, bring foods to market, grow their business 

and bring support & resources to help their companies survive.   

 

 

 

Thanks to these ladies for helping for helping 

with the Phi Reception! Left to right: Jan Scram, 

Alysia Graves, Karin Simmons, June Byrd, 

Dusty Manson, Connie Butler and Diana Harris 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Baton Rouge Phi Mu Alumnae 2019-2020 Calendar of Events 
  

November  7       Phi Mu Night Out  - Happy Hour at Flambee in Willow Grove Shopping  

                         Center, Perkins Road – watch your inbox for the Evite! 

 

November 24    “Fall in Love with CMNH” 1:00 – 4:00 p.m. 

    Get a head start on holiday shopping at this festive pop up shop at the  

    Phi Mu house Proceeds benefit Childrens’ Miracle Network Hospital 

 

December 10    Christmas Party and Ornament Swap – Look for the Evite! 

    At the home of Shelly Fallin 

    3148 Torrance, Baton Rouge, 70809  

    (Jefferson Place/Bocage subdivision) 

 

January 2020   Annual Business Meeting/Social--Place/date/time TBD 

 

March 2020 Founder’s Day honoring alums of 25, 50, 55, 60, 65, and 70 years 

Glass Painting at the Royal Standard on September 15 with instruction 
provided by local artist Adrienne Clemente 

    

 

 

 
 



 

Fall Fellowship and CMN Philanthropy Celebration 

To get our fall on (despite the hot weather!), we arranged beautiful harvest-

themed centerpieces once again at the Royal Standard on October 17 and 

enjoyed yummy fare from the Geaux Cuban food truck 

 

Trick or Treat  

Down the Row 

October 27  

 

 

 

Lovely carnation bouquets were made for 

the newest Alpha Eta initiates on Friday, 

October 25th at the Phi Mu house. After the 

ceremony, the members picked up their 

arrangements. Thanks to June Byrd, Connie 

Butler, Laura Collet, Tricia Merrick, Melanie 

Clouatre, and Karin Simmons. 


